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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:38 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Curbside pick up for scraps

 

From: Paula Pierolivo <paulapierolivo@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 2:27 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Curbside pick up for scraps  

  

Dear Mayor Dan Hochvert;  

 

We would like to convey our strong support towards Scarsdale implementing a weekly 

home/curbside pick up for the compost (food scraps and organic waste ) recycling program. We 

hope that such will be available to all residents promptly. 

 

Many thanks and kind regards 

 

Paula and Joseph Rodriguez 

202 Brewster Road, Scarsdale, NY 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


